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As a proud member of the D.C. Bar, I have had the privilege of working alongside our vibrant 
intellectual property (IP) community to help clients secure meaningful IP rights and shape 
evolving legislative and policy outcomes. My journey in the IP space began in D.C., where I 
earned a J.D. with Recognition in IP from The George Washington University Law School. 
Since then, I’ve remained deeply engaged in key policy debates and emerging IP issues, 
while leading initiatives to ensure that courts and policymakers hear the informed voices of 
our community. 

It would be an honor to serve on the Intellectual Property Law Community Steering 
Committee. I am committed to continuing the important conversations that impact our 
practice and our clients’ ability to succeed. If selected, I will focus on identifying the pressing 
issues facing our community and helping to create opportunities for practical, experience-
driven solutions. 

Thank you for your consideration. I look forward to the opportunity to give back to and 
advocate for the trailblazing D.C. Bar IP community. 

 


